
STATE OF ALABAMA  ) 
TUSCALOOSA COUNTY  ) 
CITY OF TUSCALOOSA  ) 
 

CITY OF TUSCALOOSA PUBLIC WORKS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CHANGE IN BID OPENING PROCEDURE 
(2020) 

 
Project: The Townes of Northriver-Savannah Avenue Storm Sewer Rehabilitation Project   

 
Change in Bid Opening: The Bid Opening is scheduled for Tuesday, January 19th, 2021, at 10:00 A.M. CST. 

In order to reduce exposure of all parties during current Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, ONLY electronic bids will 
be   received   by   the   City   of   Tuscaloosa, Alabama, a Municipal Corporation, designated as the office of the 
awarding authority for this purpose, prior to the bid opening via submission at www.centralbidding.com OR by email 
prior to the bid opening to mmullins@tuscaloosa.com. Electronic bids must be submitted in .pdf format to the City of 
Tuscaloosa., via submission to www.centralbiidding.com or email to mmullins@tuscaloosa.com BEFORE  January 19th 
at 10:00 A.M. CST. If submitting by email, please put “ELECTRONIC BID FOR THE TOWNES OF NORTH RIVER 
SAVAHHAN AVENUE STORM SEWER REHABILITATION PROJECT” in the subject line of your email with your bid 
attached to your email. The .pdf file shall be submitted with the Contractor Name and General Contractors License 
Number.  

 
Please submit the entire Bid Package, including (all in .pdf format): Bid Proposal Form completed with 

acknowledgement of addendum, references and signatures (signed either electronically or physically signed and 
scanned in), Bid Schedule, copy of General Contractors License, Bid Bond, and Forms, 3, 4, and 5.  

 
The electronic bids will be read aloud via web-based videoconferencing software Zoom.  This virtual public 

bid opening is open to any member of the public and instructions for log in will be given by Meredith Mullins who can 
be reached at (205)248-5381 and mmullins@tuscaloosa.com. Instructions for video conferencing of the bid opening 
will be emailed to all plan holders. 
  

Details of the MANDATORY Pre-Bid Conference  REMAIN THE SAME AS ORIGINALLY ADVERTISED 

AND ARE AS FOLLOWS: The Pre-Bid Conference  IS       X        required for this Project. The Mandatory Pre-Bid 

Conference will be held via web-based videoconferencing software Zoom on the 11th  Day of January, 2021, at 10:00   
a.m. local time. This Pre-Bid Conference is open to any member of the public and instructions for log in will be given 
by Meredith Mullins who can be reached at (205)248-5381 and mmullins@tuscaloosa.com 
 
 

      CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, ALABAMA,  
      A MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 

      Walter Maddox, Mayor 
 

[END NOTICE—OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY] 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.centralbidding.com&c=E,1,pSPKtkWzQJg3C2vGVpUFBPjGs_VOITN7OEwOyA2U2MO5xc5BkxOocJ6jirJuMK5FoMov8lVUF4g9XYFdGnNxOLHQRZ6HUZqtCdB9MmZ_yn0ka--QVB84zXp3sw,,&typo=1
http://www.centralbiidding.com/

